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Dear Mr McClue,

| wish to file an OBIECTION to application 2015/4456/P concerning the former Admiral Mann PH, at 9
Hargrave Place, London N7.

Since the proposal is filed by a property developer who is a ‘pub conversion specialist’ | feel the proposal
threatens the future viability of the pub and the important place it holds in the community. The Admiral
Mann had been a pub building with no private flats for nearly 150 years and has played host to
generations who have lived out their lives with it at the heart of their community.

| myself work in a pub in Camden, which has allowed me to feel at home in the area. Thanks to the pub |
have met hundreds of people who live locally, and who make me happy to call the place | live ina home. |
know the pub football team who meet weekly, the young families who feel safe to bring their children to
the pub for a Sunday lunch and the older generation whose pub is at the heart of their social life.

Many of the people who used to go to the Admiral Mann now the pub in which | work, and | can see how
important it is to them to ensure the survival of their local, which is now listed as an Asset of Community
Value.

| have lived in Camden for several years now and believe in the value of preserving public spaces
accessible to everyone in the area. The current proposal is hot one which will foster the values of care and

mutual regard in the community, which should remain at the fore.

For these reasons | urge the Council to REFUSE consent to application 2015/4456/P. Thank you for taking
the time to read my email.

Kind regards,

Emma Scolding



